
Dear Executive Committee: 

 

I would like the MRS Executive Committee to consider developing an 

advertising/classified program through our MRS Newsletter, “The Report”. 

 

The Newsletter Committee and Executive Committee would develop and maintain 

criteria and standards for placing ads in the classified/advertising section of the 

newsletter.  There would be submission requirements and an Agreement or Contract for 

advertisers. 

 

• The classified/advertising section of the newsletter would allow current MRS members 
(dues paying members) to place ads without any cost. 
 

• Radiologists, who are not a member of MRS, can place an ad however, they would be 
required to join MRS/ACR which would entitle them to advertising. 
 

• Non-radiologists/businesses would have the ability to advertise for a fee and are subject 
to approval by the Executive Committee and Newsletter Committee.  
 

• MRS could offer ¼ Page, ½ Page or perhaps a full-page ad, etc. for our printed 
newsletter.    Florida Radiological Society charges: “Full page $1500, ½ Page $750 and ¼ 
Page $500, per issue. “(We may want to consider half these rates given the fact we are 
new and have a smaller society.)  Attached, is the Florida Radiological Society’s Rate 
Sheet reflecting the above pricing. 

 

• For the MRS Web Page, pricing would be per month, and the advertiser’s ad would link 
to the advertiser’s website.  Depending on the ad, the pricing may be a fraction of the 
Florida rates of “$225 per month to $325 per month depending on what type of ad the 
advertiser choses, i.e., button, banner, etc.” The Newsletter and Executive Committee 
will decide the appropriate fees for the ads and develop an advertising rate card that 
would be published. 
 

• The type of ads placed will be decided by the Newsletter and Executive Committee. 
Suggested ads that should be considered and welcomed are as follows: sale of services, 
sale of practice, legal services, insurance companies, real estate, healthcare, or radiology 
vendors, etc.  Other types of ads may be considered.  



• Exhibitors that exhibit at our annual meeting would receive a $500 credit towards 

advertising.  They could use it toward a ¼ Page ad or pay the difference to upgrade to a 

larger ad.  They also would have the option to use their credit towards the bimonthly 

electronic newsletter or the MRS Website. 

 

• Vetting of booth advertisers would go through the planning committee of MRS events 

which will have on site vendor booths. 

 

• Benefits: 

• A good way for new members and existing members to find resources, Law Firms, 

Accountants, etc. 

• Provides a new revenue source for MRS. 

 

Thanks for your consideration. 

Mark Weiss M.D. 






